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To! aah@nib,upd.edu.ph

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: Water Seminar at SUT
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X~ Attachments

Dear Dr. Annabelle Herrera,

This note is to confirm receipt of your abstract.

Before we finalize the program, we would appreciate receiving

reconfirmation that you will attend the seminar and present your

paper, Please confirm before July 12th.

Yours sincerely,

Mantana Thammachoti

for Prof. Dr. Ruben Umaly

Director, Center for International Affairs.
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Dear Dr. Annabelle Herrera,

This note is to confirm receipt of your abstract.

Before we finalize the program, we would appreciate receiving
reconfirmation that you will attend the seminar and present your

paper. Please confirm before July 19 th.

Yours sincerely,

P i

Mantana Thammachoti

for Prof. Dr. Ruben Umaly

Director, Center for International Affairs. . XED
EA
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